
Ministerial direction for the purchase
of OneWeb

Ministerial direction letters authorising support for the purchase of OneWeb,
a company that develops satellite technology in the UK and US.

The first letter is from the Acting Permanent Secretary for the Department
for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS) to the BEIS Secretary of
State requesting the ministerial direction.

The second letter is from the BEIS Secretary of State to the Acting Permanent
Secretary setting out the ministerial direction.
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